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What is the Critical Global Citizenship Education Project?
The Global Citizenship Project seeks to engage students with social and ecological issues through 
a pluralistic and global lens. This project aims to transform and empower each of our students to 
become agents of change through civic engagement at local, national, and global levels.

The project includes the screening of two documentaries, a panel discussion, and an exhibit.

Documentaries (Available All Year; Community Virtual Screenings on March 13 & 14):

Bitter Seeds (Community Virtual Screening on March 13 at 3:30 pm): This documentary exposes the tragic 
impact of the American agrochemical and agricultural biotechnology corporation, Monsanto on rural 
farming communities in India. Watch the trailer.

Wasted: The Story of Food Waste (Community Virtual Screening on March 14 at 3:30 pm): Renowned 
chefs discuss the economic and environmental costs of global food waste and explore solutions that 
involve educating consumers and food suppliers. Watch the trailer.

Exhibit (February 13 – March 31):

What does the Project include?

We will host a traveling exhibit The Newest 
Americans in the library on the topic of 
immigration and citizenship. This exhibit, which 
consists of photos and interviews, will encourage 
students to actively engage by bringing their own 
reflections on their citizenship.

Panel Discussion (March 15 at 3:30pm)

Panelists will discuss ways in which the individual, 
local, national, and global are interconnected 
and co-produced, and how each of us can take 
responsibility for our choices and actions. Among 
our panelists will be community activists, writers, 
artists, journalists, and Skyline faculty

How can my class be a part of all this?
We hope faculty can incorporate the film screenings and panel discussion as 
a part of your Spring course requirements for students. To make this process 
as seamless as possible, we will be providing model projects, assignments, and 
activities that can embed into your courses.  Please consider inviting us to speak 
about this project at your division meetings at the start of the Spring semester.

bit.ly/skycgce

More Info:

Contact Pia Walawalkar (walawalkars@smccd.edu) for more info.

https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=gxjCfEArkt0
https://youtu.be/KUQGVSyXDWA

